

NAZARENE THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY

1700 East Meyer Boulevard / Kansas City, Missouri 64131

Richard S. Taylor, M.A., Th.D. Professor of Theology and Missions

May 16, 1973

Dr. Mildred Wynkoop Trevecca Nazarene College Trevecca--Nashville, Ten.

Dear Mildred:

Pardon my slowness in answering your letter concerning the WTS convention. We had a wind-up flurry, as you can understand, then the next day Amy and I drove to Garden City, Kansas for a revival meeting over Sunday. I'm just now working through my mail.

I'll be glad to cooperate at the WTS as you outline. The program looks good.

I was sorry for you when you were a lamb among wolves at seminary, for we hardly gave you a fair break. I wish those who sponsored the idea could have worked up a few questions and sent them in advance to you. You were sweet and patient as you always are.

Will see you at Winona Lake, the Lord permitting. Amy will be with me. Greetings to Ralph.

Sincerely